SOUTH PASADENA MIDDLE SCHOOL
DAILY BULLETIN
Jan. 18, 2019
WORDS OF WISDOM – DR MARTIN LUTHER KING, JR.’S BIRTHDAY/Nonviolence
Word of the Day - scoff (verb): to speak derisively; mock; jeer (often fol. by at ). : Children often scoff at remarks made by their elders.
Friday, January 18,  2019 –  ‘EVEN’    SCHEDULE
Period 2
  8:00  -  9:45

Brunch
  9:45  - 10:00

Period 4
10:05 -  11:45

Lunch

11:50  - 12:20

Homeroom
12:25 -  12:55

Period 6
  1:00 -   2:40
Attention All Soccer Players – Tryouts will be taking place TODAY after school

3PM on the  upper field for both boys and girls.
Attention SPMS Students & Faculty...At the 7th grade basketball games on Tuesday, a red bad bag with a white anchor was lost.  It had a pair of tennis shoes inside.  If you have it, saw it or know where it is at, please let Mr. Adanto know ASAP.  No questions will be asked, I just need the bag back.  
Did you read our Read It Forward book over Winter Break?  If you have a copy of When Friendship Followed Me Home, please find someone to read it forward to!  Or, just bring it up to the library and we will pass it on for you.  Our goal is for as many people as possible to have the chance to read it before author Paul Griffin comes to our school in March!
If you forgot to pre-order an 8th grade shirt and a hoodie, we have extras available for sale. Shirts are $15 and Hoodies are $25. They can be purchased during Brunch, Lunch, and After School in Mrs. Vredenburg's room, Room 211. 

The 8th grade Winter Formal will be on Saturday, February 9th at Oneota Church from 6 to 9 pm. Tickets will go on sale soon, so be on the lookout for flyers and announcements for more information.

Students, this is a reminder that tardies have been reset for semester 2. This means all students start the new semester with zero tardies. Students are allowed 6 tardies per semester before consequences are given. Be prepared, be on time. Absences accumulate for the entire school year, make sure you're here everyday!
Attention Artists:  Our Cafeteria Mural Project based on Diversity is about to get underway!  If you missed the announcement last quarter and would like to take part in a school wide mural project that will feature your artwork on the walls of the cafeteria, let Mrs. Tanaka in Room 102 know right away. All students and grade levels are welcome! You'll need to be available for 4 Thursdays after school starting on January 17th.
PE Clothes – we have a few LONG SLEEVE shirts left, only $15.  Come and get them before they are gone.  We should be getting our last shipment of SWEATSHIRTS next week. We no longer have any sweatpants.  See Mrs. Kennedy in the office.
SPMS Spirit Paw Beanies – Only $10; limited supply.  See Mrs. Kennedy in the office.
CALENDAR/EVENTS
Friday:

- "Even" Schedule

- Project Wisdom: Overcoming Fear

- PTA Chat With Principal at 8:15 AM

- 7th/8th Boys and Girls Soccer Tryouts at 3:00 PM
